

HADDON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

Broadcast

Dear Parents and Guardians,

To mitigate the risks of Covid-19, Haddon Township School District will host a vaccination clinic with Adler's Pharmacy **on November 29 from 4-6 PM** in the lower gym of Haddon Township High School. There are two separate sign-ups, one is for Haddon Township Township students ages 5-11, and the other is for Haddon Township students and residents ages 12 and older.

Please click on the link below to sign up through Adler's Pharmacy. HT Covid Vaccine clinic November 29, and attendance will be restricted to the first 200 who sign up. Please register individuals separately and bring the paperwork that will be emailed with you to the appointment. We will not be able to accommodate walk-in appointments. Thank you very much for your continued partnership and support. Have a great day.

Have a great day.

Robert J. Fisicaro, Ed.D. Superintendent